
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Public hearing to consider the appeal of a decision made by the Board of Zoning Appeals stating that the
Zoning Administrator's October 30, 2017 determination letter was not in error in determining that the West
Addition to the Commodore Restaurant was, for zoning purposes, never legally established as a restaurant
space.

See "Rupp Resolution" in attachments

[Enter the following information:

Does this issue fall within the 60 day rule?  yes

If yes, when does the 60 days expire? January 12, 2018

Has an extension been granted?  yes

If so, to what date? March 13, 2018

Please explain.]

Name:Jerome Benner II
Email: jerome.benner.ii@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Phone: 651-266-9080
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